
PubHlth Courses Curriculum Map

 Locate, use, evaluate, and 
synthesize public health 
information to inform evidence-
based decision making and drive 
impactful interventions.

Effectively communicate public 
health information, in both oral 
and written forms and through a 
variety of media, to diverse 
audiences 

Analyze the various cultural 
contexts in which PH profesionals 
operate including factors that 
influence public health-related 
practices, beliefs, and behaviors 
within diverse communities.

Develop profciency in navigating 
ethical decision making within 
the realm of PH to benefit the 
well-being of both individuals 
and communities

Advocate effectively for 
protection and promotion of the 
public’s health, demonstrating a 
comprehensive understanding of 
strategies and policies essential 
for promoting the well-being of 
communities
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